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Office of Environmental Programs
Waste Management Administration :

201 West Preston Street
Baltimore, Maryland. 21201

Attention: Mr. Ronald Parise Re: Maryland State Discharge
Permit No. 74-DP-0187 and
NPDES Permit No. MD 0002399

Dear Mr. Parise:

On January 12, 1983, outfall 001, monitoring point 101 experienced a
total residuni c.hlorine of about- 3.0 ppm which is greater than the
specification of 0.5 ppm. This condition existed for about 4 hours
due to failure of a pump used to add the dechlorinating agent. Spare
pumps are kept on site and allowed rapid corrective action once the
problem-was identified.

This matter had been communicated to you by telephone on January 13, 1983.
Please feel free to call if you have any-further questions. ,

Very truly yours,-

M
L. B. Russell

' Plant Superintendent
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